Minutes of Lepton and Kirkheaton Surgeries Patient Participation Group 
Date:

Monday 11th June 2018
Time:

7pm

Venue:

Lepton Surgery 
Present:
David Robb, Annette Day, P Clay, Gordon Davis, Leslie Arragon, Marjorie Beaumont, Marcus Beaumont, Jean Claude Arragon, Jacqui Yates, Jenny Spencer, Barbara Green, Brenda Rodges, Delia Haywood, John Carter, Dr S Asalu.
Apologies:
Dr Mani, Ruth Harris, Gill Briggs, Jill Robson.
1. Surgery News
We have a new nurse starting at Lepton surgery starting 2nd July.  At Kirkheaton surgery cover has been organised for nurse sickness.  A salaried GP or partner is still needed.  Both sites have a new replacement receptionist and an admin staff replacement has also been found.  
2. Printer/Scanner
The printer/scanner/fax machine recently purchased by the PPG group is now set up and working at Kirkheaton surgery.
3. Further Spending
There is still £134.00 to be spent within the surgeries.  Possible options are hand sanitizers for both surgeries (the wall mounted types) or an extra monitor screen for Lepton surgery to give a more adequate display of the systm 1 information.
4. On line appointments
It was suggested that there was a discrepancy between what the surgery sees and what the patient finds when logged onto the appointment system.  Many times no sessions available appears when in fact some are available. This is to be looked at by the office team.
5. DNAs
There is still the continuing improvement in the control of DNAs.  A system has been introduced to write to patients who have 2 DNAs and this seems to have had a very positive result.  There has now been 5 months of steady progress reducing DNAs.  
6. Friends and Family
This seems to be done in purges only and perhaps receptionists could help more.  A new feedback system is working at lepton well but not at Kirkheaton.
7. CCG update
Not enough information came in time to do a proper update this will be rectified at the next meeting.

8. AOB

A GP led hub has now been set up at the hospital for out of hours appointments, up to 8pm at night.  

When a patient goes online to check for their test results a coded entry is one they cannot access, in due course they will have full access to their records but not in the immediate future.
9. Date of next meeting

10th September 7pm Lepton Surgery.
